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ETHICS TRAINING NOTICE 
 

This training is open to the public; the training is not available virtually. 
 

 
 The Napa County Office of Education will hold an Ethics Training for the Napa County  
 
Board of Education on Tuesday, April 2, 2024, from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m., at the Napa County  
 
Office of Education, 2121 Imola Avenue, Napa, CA.   

       
                   
The meeting will be facilitated by Frank Zotter, Senior Associate General Counsel, School &  
 
College Legal Services of California. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date of Notice:  Friday, March 29, 2024 
 
Name of Person Preparing Notice:  Ellen Sitter 
 
Telephone number of person preparing Notice:  707-253-6810 
    


